Serials

Mr. H. P. Corwith Vice President Western Union Telegraph Company 60 Sudson Street, Room A-33 New York 13. New York

Dear Mr. Corwith:

In my letter of 10 September 1954, it was stated that we would be in a position to make such comments as might be appropriate on the Western Union "Report Relating to the Development of a Central Processing System" after we had had an epportunity to study in detail the suggestions contained therein. Although the study is not complete, I thought you might like to learn that we are finding the report of much interest and have reached some tentative conclusions. I therefore enclose a copy of a memorandum which will serve as an interim report on the findings and evaluations made thus far, which I hope you may find of interest.

Sincerely,

L. H. PROST Rear Admiral, US Navy Chief of Staff

Incli 4/#

CC: AG

S/ASST (Mr. Friedman)

MAY BE DECLASSIFIED WHEN INCLOSURE IS REMOVED.

M/R: Self-explanatory

Capt. McDonald, USAF/60493/210ct54/can